
The meeting was at the airport with the burger burn and hanger talk starting at 6 
PM.  We had 22 folks attending and enjoying an evening meal. 

Rob started the meeting at 7 o'clock and we watched the EAA monthly chapter 
video before the program and rain started.  

For the program, Dr. Robert Allen explained the new changes for color vision, and 
eye testing for the pilot license exam. He also answered questions about the 
medical exam requirements and how different medical conditions are evaluated 
and factored into the medical exam.  He also said that most if not all of us would 
probably not be affected. 

The Sturgis airport is having their flying breakfast the first Saturday of May and 
the idea of rotating our meetings around the area airports like the past couple of 
years was brought up.  All agreed that we should do it again this summer. 

Meeting adjourned 


